
HOSA 

Welcome Back! There are several great opportunities for those interested 
in joining the HOSA Chapter. We are recruiting for new members.  Our 
first Interest Meeting for the 2018-19nschool year was held on October 
26th, new officers were elected… President – Savanah Lares, Vice Presi-
dent - Marsha Alexis, Secretary – Natasha Cruz, and Treasurer – Michelle 
Pierre-Louis. Fundraising ideas were presented with current members vot-
ing to sell donuts, chocolate bars, and tickets ($2) to dress down for Can-
cer Breast Walk on October 26th. Students will also be collecting dry can 
food goods for the Food Pantry for Thanksgiving by November 13, 2018.  

October 22, 2018 

Important Dates: 

10/23 7th Grade Feld Trip 
to Human Society 

10/26 Breast Cancer Walk 
(WEAR Pink!) 

10/30 7th Grade Field Trip 
to Humane Society 
(Broward) 

Nov 5 Parent Night from 6 - 
8 pm  

Dandy Medical Gazette  
 
 
 

Making the World a Little Healthier, One Student at a Time” 

Welcome Parents and Students! 

Our goal is to share what we hope for students, what we expect, and ave-
nues for opportunity and support. All information shared will also be post-
ed in our Newsletter “The Dandy Medical Gazette”.  

As a reminder, virtually all communication is electronic and paperless. 
Please make certain you are able to access your child’s Boward SSO and 
Canvas accounts. Your child’s class progress, assignments, and behavior 
are entered into Pinnacle and assignments are posted on Canvas. Please 
check Canvas daily for assignments. If you’re experiencing issues accessing 
your child’s information, please contact the school at (754) 322-3200. In 
addition, please make sure the school has all your current contact infor-
mation such as cell phones and work numbers since we are gearing up to 
begin our medical field trips.  

 

Assessing patient vital signs 

Technology 

We do not require, but we certainly encourage students, with your permission, 

to bring their phone, laptop, and/ or iPad to school, charged and ready to use. 

Personal technology can make learning and communicating more convenient 

and expedient.  Currently Eighth grade is using their technology to research 

Case Studies for their upcoming field trip to FAU. 



 

 

 

Thanksgiving Drive 
 

It’s almost time for turkey, mashed potatoes, cranberry sauce, and stretchy, 

Thanksgiving pants! Help a family enjoy a great Thanksgiving meal this year by 

donating goods by November 13th to HOSA! 

Join us in providing the makings of a Thanksgiving meal for a single-parent fami-

ly in need. 

CANNED FOODS: Green Beans, Corn, Yams, Cranberry Sauce 

DRY GOODS: Instant Mashed Potatoes, Stuffing 

Story Headline 
The Medical Skills & Services Classes will begin completing their American 

Red Cross Exam (Written & Practice) for their Two-Year Certification. Stu-

dents will now be using our new Simulated Mannequins for the Exam. Wish 

them well. 

+++++++++++ 

6th Grade just completed their first Quarter Project “Facebook Pioneer” 

from earlier years in Medicine. 

+++++++++++ 

8th Grade completed their “Element  Facebook Project on the October 16th. 

Students did an excellent job. 

+++++++++++ 

7th Grade will complete their Second Quarter Project; creating First Aid Kits. 

Six students will donate their First Aid Kit to each of the Departments for 100 

points extra credit, while the remaining students once completed will have 

them to use at home. 

Students dissecting pigs hearts 

“The family is 
the nucleus of  
civilization.” 

William Dandy 

2400 NW 26th Street    Phone:  754-322-3200 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311   FAX: 754-322-3285 


